




Richard Carr,

Chief Executive,

Central Bedfordshire Council,

Priory House, Monks Walk,

Chicksands , Shefford SG17 5TQ

14th February 2013
Dear Richard,

Ref: Application for Pinchpoint Funds Woodside Link

I am writing on behalf of the Board of the South East Midlands Local Enterprise
Partnership (SEMLEP) to support the bid for pinchpoint funds for £5m to contribute
to the construction of the Woodside Link road.

This link from the new junction 11A on the M1 to the Woodside Industrial Estate in
Houghton Regis will enable the development of land to the west of the M1 . It will
also provide access to the Industrial Estate without the need for HGVs to use the
heavily congested Dunstable High Street.

The construction of this new road, which will provide enhanced infrastructure to
deliver jobs , is therefore in line with SEMLEP’s objectives, as set out in its Business
Plan ‘Getting down to business - Plan for growth April 2012-13.

I wish you success with this bid. Please keep me and the Board in touch with
progress.

Kind regards

Dr Ann Limb OBE DL
Chair of SEMLEP


